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U.S. HEMP ROUNDTABLE GENERAL COUNSEL WILL TESTIFY TO CONGRESS 

ON URGENT NEED FOR FDA TO REGULATE HEMP-DERIVED CBD


House Oversight Committee to Address FDA's Inaction on Regulating Hemp 

Products Such as CBD During Historic Hearing


WASHINGTON D.C. — On Thursday, July 27th at 2:00 PM ET, U.S. Hemp Roundtable General Counsel Jonathan 
Miller will be testifying during a historic hearing on hemp and CBD before the House Oversight and Accountability 
Committee’s Subcommittee on Health Care and Financial Services. The hearing, “Hemp in the Modern World: The 
Years long Wait for FDA Action,” will be the first time Congress will formally scrutinize the impact of the Food and 
Drug Administration’s failure to develop a regulatory pathway for the sale of ingestible hemp products such as 
CBD. Oversight Committee Chairman James Comer (R-KY) first indicated his intention to hold such a hearing in an 
exclusive interview with Mr. Miller in January.

 

“I am honored to serve as a witness for this historic hearing to testify to the extraordinary challenges faced by 
hemp farmers and CBD consumers over the past five years.” said Jonathan Miller, General Counsel of the U.S. 
Hemp Roundtable. "The U.S. Hemp Roundtable is grateful to Chairman James Comer, subcommittee chair Lisa 
McClain, and ranking member Katie Porter for this critical opportunity. I look forward to shedding light on the 
urgent need for clear regulations that ensure consumer safety and promote the growth of the hemp industry.”

 

Mr. Miller’s testimony will focus on the tremendous disruption to hemp farmers and businesses – as well as the 
threats to consumer health and safety -- caused by the FDA’s inaction.  Additional witnesses will include Rayetta G. 
Henderson, Ph.D., Senior Managing Scientist, ToxStrategies, LLC, and Rich Badaracco, former Drug Enforcement 
Administration agent, and current Board Member of the US Hemp Authority, the hemp industry’s self-regulating 
organization.


###

ABOUT

 

The U.S. Hemp Roundtable is the hemp industry’s national advocacy organization, a coalition of dozens of leading 
companies and organizations committed to safe hemp and CBD products. The Roundtable proudly works in 
partnership with the industry's leading national, regional and state grassroots organizations, and is leading the way 
forward for hemp and CBD products through education and action. More at hempsupporter.com.
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